

Re: Senior Leadership Skills Development Afternoon

Dear Darren,

Thank you again for presenting the *Leadership Challenge* development session to our Senior Leadership Team.

As noted previously the insights and practical skills offered are of great assistance to the boys as they prepare to lead the College, achieve outcomes set by the group collectively and me as their Coordinator. This year the group have indicated that the *WIFIT* concept resonates deeply with them as they strive to gain the support and participation of the entire College community; numbering just on 2000 people!

I am sure that the skills and advice offered will again see this group achieve success across a diverse list of goals and College population. I look forward to your ongoing support and skill at empowering others into the future.

Sincerely,

Brendan Nicholls

Senior Leadership Coordinator